
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
Merseyside Police Officers from your Local Policing team will be attending your school for the weeks 
beginning 5.2.24 and 12.2.24 to deliver the Mini Pathfinder Project. 
 
The Mini Pathfinder Project is a week-long intervention delivered to school children aged 10-11 years old 
(Year 6 pupils.)  
The project aims to support young people to make positive choices and prevent offending though early 
intervention.  
The project has been developed by Merseyside Police in partnership with Wirral Council, Sports 
Development, Gautby Road Community Centre, Paul Lavell Foundation, illegal Money Lending Team, MSE 
(Military Style Education) the CELLS project, Sale Sharks and James Lyons Education. 
The project has been successfully delivered to 40+ Primary Schools across Merseyside and costs 
approximately £1,800 to deliver in a school for a full week. 
Merseyside Police has successfully sourced funding for this project which means there will be no cost to 
the school/parents or pupils. 
 
Throughout the week Merseyside Police will be posting on social media promoting the work that we are 
doing with the young people. 
Please feel free to follow us on our social media channels so you can keep up to date with all the amazing 
activities your children will be taking part in throughout the week. 
 
 

  
 

 
 
Hashtags  -  #MinPathfinder  #Prevention 
 
For further information please see the attached timetable. 
 
 

@MerPolWirral 

@Wirral Police 


